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RE: Name Change ALEC, Inc. to ALEC, LLC 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

We are filing on behalf ofALEC, LLC, (ALEC) that ALEC, Inc. has changed its name to ALEC, 
LLC. The qualification documents were filed with the Florida Department of State on March 16, 
2011 and the response of that filing was approved on March 17, 2011. A copy ofthat approval is 
enclosed. 

Please change your certification records to reflect the name change from ALEC, Inc. to ALEC, 
LLC. Currently ALEC is not offering any service in Florida and no tariff or price list has been 
filed. When they start offering service the appropriate tariff/price list will be filed. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Richard McDaniel at 
(706) 467-0661 or e-mail meatrmcdaniel@.mta-consulting.com. 

Sincerely, 

Richard McDaniel 

Regulatory Consultant 


cc: Mr. Mark Hayes 
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March 17, 2011 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

DIvIsion OfCOl:poratiollS
ALEC TELECOM, LLC 
250 W. MAIN STREET 
SUITE 1920 
LEXINGTON, KY 40507 

Qualification documents for ALEC, LLC doing business in Florida as ALEC 
TELECOM, LLC were filed on March 16, 2011, and assigned document number 
MI1000001366. Please refer to this number whenever corresponding with 
this office. 

Your limited liability company is authorized to transact business in 
Florida as of the file date. 

This document was electronically received and filed under FAX audit number 
HI1000062093. 

To maintain "active" status with the Division of Corporations, an annual 
report must be filed yearly between January 1st and May 1st beginning in 
the year following the file date or effective date indicated above. If 
the annual report is not filed by May 1st, a $400 late fee will be added. 

A Federal Employer Identification Number (FEI/EIN) will be required when 
this report is filed. Contact the IRS at 1-600-629-4933 for an SS-4 form 
or go to www.irs.gov. 

Please notify this office if the limited liability company address changes. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact this 
office at the address given below. 

Carolyn Lewis 
Regulatory Specialist II 
Registration/Qualification Section 
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 011A00006520 

P.o BOX 6327 - Tallahassee. Flonda 32314 

http:www.irs.gov

